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Renew Your Membership Today! 
Inside this issue 

It’s that time year again! WACO has sent out information on renewing your dues for the 
2019 year and advertising opportunities for your campground to take advantage of! All 

dues are to be into WACO by Sept. 10, 2018! Why join? – let’s break it down! First  here is 
a comment from a member. 
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NEWSLETTER 

This season proved 

challenging for 

many inspectors 

and campground 

owners alike in gen-

eral . With the re-

writing of the code 

there are always 

interpretation is-

sues. It was certain-

ly a learning experi-

ence for me. AL-

WAYS ASK THE 

INSPECTOR CAN 

YOU PLEASE 

SHOW ME WHEN 

IT SAYS THAT IN 

THE CODE? 
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Education 
 Our educational program is truly second to none! We offer classes and certifications that apply to the 

campground industry and on everything a campground business needs. Each year we offer various certifica-
tions such as ServSafe, CPR, and Certified Pool Operator at a discounted rate to save our members money. 
For example, we offer a CPO (Certified Pool Operator) certification at a rate that saves our members up to 
$200! We host programs covering everything from “how to ..type” courses, septic information, ancillary in-
come ideas, American Disabilities Act, free press ideas, workers compensation, insurance issues, banking 
options, preparing to sell, and so much more! Our courses 
include new legal opportunities including awareness of 
state/local meetings, new code updates, etc.! This is where 
we  network with the State officials and enforce our codes 
and interpret the laws.  

 
24/7 Resources!  
 Have you ever been afraid of how to answer a question or 

what to do when you get “that letter” in the mail? It’s so 
awesome to know you have instant resources! WACO ben-
efits include having an attorney on hand along with a cool 
Facebook page for members only. We all have the midnight questions you would like answers to! WACO is 
the best insurance policy ever!  Those hard to answer questions are best answered by people who have  had 
to deal with those issues before!  This is great for seasonal questions as well as legal 

questions . 
Advertising Arm 
 As a member of the association, each campground gets a 
wide range of advertising opportunities and packages that can-
not be found anywhere else! These opportunities range from 
ads in our directory measuring up to 315,000 copies distributed 
throughout the year, to print ad in bulk, social media listings 
and graphics, website banners, event distribution, and so much 
more! Our advertising program gives each campground a 
chance to get their name out there in all different ways such as RV show distribution, 

ads in major publications inclusion with the directories, Chambers,  Gas stations, sporting good stores and 
even schools!  

 
Purchasing Power 
 There are various opportunities provided to members from our trade association who offer special deals to 

WACO as a group! One example is the bi-annual Printing Program for campgrounds of 30,000 flyers for 
$600.00  We are constantly working on these types of programs. There really is power in numbers! 

 
Relationships 
 The WACO bond is really more than just business. Being a part of the association means a family is gained. 

Relationships are built that turn into life long friendships not only through other campground owners and 
managers, but also through the WACO trade members!  

 
Legislative 

  We are fortunate to have people in our association that make time in their 
busy schedules to become experts, talk to legislators, develop relationships on the 
State level, so that all of us can continue to run our businesses. Our membership 
money pays for these services, and that is the reason we encourage everyone to 
help share in that expense, recognizing that many members have funded the asso-
ciation for the good of all…both members and non-members. 
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 Our very own attorney, Mark Hazelbaker, provides a free legal hotline that saves 
members hundreds of dollars! An hour for an attorney to look over your seasonal agree-
ment can be $200! That and other legal issues are already paid for through membership 
with our free legal hotline!! This hotline is used to answer simple legal questions that 
can otherwise become complicated. Mark helps us in reviewing seasonal agreements 
and provides direction in that area. He also helps to keep us informed and current on all 
new regulations and laws that affect us and our campground business.   

 Phone: 800-858-6063   email: 'Mark Hazelbaker' <mh@kasieta.com> 
 
 

Marketing 
 As a member, your campground listing is included in our directory. With over 315,000 copies distributed 

throughout the year, your campground listing gets in the hands of campers throughout Wisconsin and sur-
rounding states. Directories are also sent to convention and visitor bureaus, waysides, gas stations, sporting 
stores, grocery stores and more for distribution to the public. As a member, you also have the option to place 
ads within the directory at discounted prices! 
 
In addition to your directory listing, you are also listed on the WACO website. Your listing will show campers a 
snapshot of what you offer at your park, a few photos, contact information and a link to your own website. As a 
member, you gain access to the members only section on our website where you have 24/7/365 access to a 
plethora of information useful to you and your campground business! 
 
Send us your pictures and videos—the more the better! We love to have a library of pictures we can use!  
 

 WACO strives to save each campground the time, money and effort of getting their name out there by attend-
ing multiple RV Shows! We offer programs that distribute your brochures along with the camping directory at 
eight of the largest RV and camping shows in the Midwest! 

 
Networking Opportunities 
 WACO offer numerous opportunities to network with fellow campground members, trade members, legisla-

tive personal and more. Each member gains further knowledge on the industry and then some by working 
with our partners and gaining new ones.  

 
Convention Vendor Buying Program 
 The WACO trade show presents over 190 vendors from all over the country. Our trade members work with 

WACO to provide discounts and deals exclusively for our members. Throughout the show, there are hands-on  
 demonstrations, direct communication with suppliers and the ability to take home purchases that week. 
 
 Our convention is host to more than 50 speakers and seminars throughout convention week. We offer a wide 

range of topics including technology, social media, landscaping, how to better your business, motivating em-
ployees, legislative issues, ADA rules and more! 

 
 The WACO Convention is one that really cannot be beat. It is a family-friendly environment with events for eve-

ryone in the family to do. The combination of classes, speakers, the trade show, and other campground owners 
makes for a perfect week to get ready for camping season! The information that is gathered while at the WACO 
convention will last you, your family and your staff a lifetime! We even have an amazing Kids Kamp so your 
little  ones and Grandkids can start learning early!  
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You can make your hotel accommodations for 2019 WACO Convention 

at the Holiday Inn Hotel and Convention Center in Stevens Point, WI 

 online 24 hours a day by using the following link:  

WI Assn. of Campground Owners-WACO  
or over the phone by calling 715-344-0200  

 

 When making reservations reference the group name: 

WI Assn. of Campground Owners 

Group Block Code: CAM 
 

This group rate will be available until February 12, 2019 (or until the 

block is full). On this date, any remaining rooms in your block will be 

released for general reservations at the hotel's prevailing daily rate, 

which may be higher than our group rate.  

We encourage you to book by 2/12/19 

  

Holiday Inn Hotel & Convention Center  

 Stevens Point, WI 

https://www.holidayinn.com/redirect?path=rates&brandCode=HI&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=STEAA&checkInDate=12&checkInMonthYear=022019&checkOutDate=17&checkOutMonthYear=022019&_PMID=99801505&GPC=CAM&viewfullsite=true
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Pool Safeguards: Chemical Release Prevention  
From: Fiscus, Samantha A - DATCP [mailto:Samantha.Fiscus@wisconsin.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 9:15 AM 
To: lori@seversonandassociates.com 
Cc: Bruesch, Mary Ellen - DATCP 
Subject: Pool Safeguards: Chemical Release Prevention  

 

As you know, chemical release events account for over half of the hospitalizations related to pool medical emer-
gency events and continue to be a growing problem in the Wisconsin pool industry.  The safeguards within the 
pump room are critical design and equipment items that directly prevent chemical releases related to the over-
feeding of large quantities of chlorine and/or acid in the circulation system.   

The department has determined that this critical health and safety issue requires evaluation and enforcement dur-
ing all inspections.  As a result the following will be required: 

-Pool disinfection systems that have been converted from erosion to liquid disinfection systems will still follow the 
same safeguard test protocols and will be required to submit plans to DSPS within 90 days for the conversion of 
the disinfectant system if they have not obtained DSPS approval as the 2016 letter indicates.  Rather than initial 
closure when the safeguards tests fail, the enforcement protocol will be changed to a less strict requirement of a 
noted violation of ATCP 76.13 during the inspection and will require a reinspection within 30 days for the verifica-
tion of installation and operation of the safeguards.  The pool will be able to remain open during this time.  If after 
the 30 days, the safeguards are not in place or operational, the pool will be closed. 

-Pools that have not converted their disinfection systems are still required to have safeguards outlined in ATCP 
76.13 regardless of date of construction as this is again an important design and equipment items that is an immi-
nent health and safety prevention method of chemical release events.  Similar to the steps mentioned above, the 
pool operator will demonstrate the safeguard test procedures during an inspection to illustrate that the safeguards 
are in place and operational.  If one of the safeguards are not present or operational, the pool will be noted in vio-
lation of ATCP 76.13, can remain open, but will have 30 days to correct the imminent hazard.  A reinspection will 
be conducted after that 30 day period to verify that the safeguards.  If they are not in place or operational, the 
pool will be closed.  

Future communication:  Another letter, similar to the one issued in 2016, will be sent out to all state and agent 
staff along with all 4,000+ pool operators notifying them of the conditions outlined above.  Additional training ma-
terials will be issued to inspection staff AND also be made available to pool operators.  Once these have been com-
pleted, a communication will be issued on SharePoint, announcing the new material. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support to protect and promote the health and safety of Wiscon-
sin pool patrons. 

Samantha Fiscus, REHS, AFO, CPO 

Recreational Waters- Bureau of Food and Recreational Businesses/ Division of Food and Recreational Safety 

 

https://www.supplyhouse.com/sh/control/search/~SEARCH_STRING=F261kah 

Here is 

one option 

mailto:Samantha.Fiscus@wisconsin.gov
mailto:lori@seversonandassociates.com
https://www.supplyhouse.com/sh/control/search/~SEARCH_STRING=F261kah
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STOUGHTON, WI  (June 11, 2018) – The owners, camp-

ers and guests of Badgerland Campground joined togeth-

er on Memorial Day weekend and raised $5,000 for Make

-A-Wish Wisconsin for their 4th Annual Make-A-Wish 

fundraiser.  Campground guests enjoyed a cookout, raf-

fles, and a great afternoon of fun, all while raising money 

to sponsor a local child’s wish.    

 

The highlight of the day for many was the opportunity to 

meet local wish kid, Jackson, and his family and learn about their recent wish trip.   Jackson, 

age 5, was diagnosed with lymphoma in October of 2016.  He is a spunky boy who likes to 

play with trains, loves to be outside and likes to watch Thomas the Train and Disney Jr.  His 

wish to go to Walt Disney World® Resort was granted this spring and he and his family 

shared their wish story with the guests at Badgerland.    “Our favorite part of our trip was to 

see our child smile and be together as a family.  The trip gave us time to heal and reconnect 

before the next part of our journey,” said Sarah and Scott, Jackson’s parents. 

 

Badgerland Campground Owners, Bert and Kendra Davis, along with their customers and 

family members, have been longtime Make-A-Wish supporters.   “Since we purchased the 

campground in 2012, we have worked to make this a place that gives back to our communi-

ty and we are incredibly grateful for the support of our 

campers and our family to continue to have the opportunity 

to support Make-A-Wish,” claimed the Davises.   

Make-A-Wish Wisconsin works to grant the wish of every 
eligible child in Wisconsin each year and looks to business-

es like Badgerland Campground to support their work.  “We 
are so grateful to the Davis family and the customers at 
Badgerland Camprgound for their continued support of 

Make-A-Wish and our mission.   They are a great example of how a business can partner 
with us to help sponsor a wish for a local child.  For many years, three generations of the 

Davis family have been involved as volunteer wish granters, donors and friends of Make-A-
Wish,” said Madison Regional Director for Make-A-Wish Wisconsin, Rebecca Hildebrandt.  

Badgerland Campground Raises Five Thousand 

Dollars for Make-A-Wish®    
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WACO Hospitality Training   

L
o

ri S
e

ve
rso

n
 

On June 11, 2018 Pride of America Campground hosted 

the WACO Hospitality Training and on June 20, 2018 Ston-

ey Creek in Osseo hosted another training. There was an 

abundance of people in attendance! Group discussions in-

cluded active listening, appropriate smiles, leveling, ac-

knowledging customers needs and much more!  Lori Sev-

erson introduced the book: The Sixteen Types by David 

Keirsey . Everyone took The Keirsey Temperament Sorter II 

quiz to find out what type of personality where and also 

learned about the traits of temperament and characters of 

others. All of this information is extremely helpful when it 

comes to understanding others in order to create inspira-

tional guest services.  

 

 

Thank you to Pride of America & 

Stoney Creek for hosting! 

Training at Stoney Creek Campground. 

What a beautiful facility to train in! The 

kids were amazing with so much 

interaction and desire to learn! It’s so cool 

to see our industry bring young ideas and 

talent to our customers!  

Free Education!  

Another WACO 

Benefit!  
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Grand Valley Campground Fundraiser 

Grand Valleys Fundraising Event was an emotional one for 
all of us.  Joan’s battle with Breast Cancer is a smashing 
success. She has a ways to go but has an amazing support 
group! Her son shaved his head and the seasonals all seem 

very supportive!  

 

She gave an inspirational speech 
showing that what goes around 
comes around.  

 

The Gilbert Brown Foundation gave 
her a little cash for the battle and 
she turned around and gave it back 
for others to use with an additional 
kick.  

 

Your WACO family is praying for 
you and sending our love!  

 

 

 

We try and catch any and all great campground news, but in case 
we miss something please send exciting news to WACO and we will 

feature it in the monthly newsletters!  
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Welcome to the WACO Family 
Log Cabin went through fi-
nal inspection and is on it’s 
way to new owners – con-
gratulations and please 
welcome Timothy Davis to 
our WACO family as the 
new Owner of Log Cabin 
Resort!  

Are you a part of the 

WACO Member Text 

Club? If you are not, 

consider joining! The 

WACO office uses 

the text club as a 

way to communicate 

urgent messages, 

deadlines, important 

information and 

more.  To join the 

text club, text the 

word “WACO” to 

25827 and your 

number will auto-

matically be added. 

After adding, you are 

able to stop the mes-

sages at any time by 

texting “STOP” in 

reply to a text. 

Text Club 

Cool idea for bunk beds – neatest way to measure 

(out of the mouth of an inspector) bunk bed rails 

should be  beer can spaced…..well…well…well 
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WMC Reception with Governor Scott Walker 

Bud Styer represented WACO at a very small group with the 

Governor this past month. He was able to have some very quality 
one on one time with the Governor about 20 minutes to talk 
about issues that affect our industry like increasing the electric in 
the State parks. Please join me in thanking Bud for taking the 
time out of a very busy schedule to do this. WMC does an amaz-
ing job representing WACO on any lobbying needs we have sav-
ing our organization literally thousands of dollars each year. Our 
membership of just $750.00 per year allows us access to events 
like this, along with representation by the largest lobbyists in 
Wisconsin. We are thrilled to be a part of this organization and it 
truly keeps us informed and updated.   

Inspection Time 

Be sure you have all the signs necessary 
– pool signs – dump station – splitters – 

Chains on the septic wells etc.  

Getting racks 

out to grocery 

stores in the ar-

ea. This is our 

first time! Let us 

know if you see 

racks like this 

on for sale sites! 
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Getting racks out to grocery stores in the 
area. This is our first time!  

Let us know if you see racks like this on 
for sale sites! 

Fall Workshop 

Boy do we have some awesome workshops prepared! Join us on September 
18th & 19th and on October 2nd & 3rd for exploring campground, network-
ing, and adventuring! Register today for the following workshops: 

 

 September 18th & 20th:  

Host - Riverbend RV Resort in Watertown, WI 
 
 

 October 2nd & 3rd:  
Host - O’Neil Creek Campground in Chippewa Falls, WI 
 
 

 
A full breakdown of events is available in the Members section of the web-
site and will also be sent out through email. Registration for one workshop 
is $40.00 for Member Campground or $75.00 to register for both work-
shops! Remember, bring family & employees. The fee is the same if you 
have 1 or 20 members from your campground.  
 

A registration form can be found in the back of the newsletter. 
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Jared Blake School Opportunity   

Contact Lori  

for more 

 information 

Jared Blake is working through the Gilbert Brown Foundation to bring some 
great messages to our schools. This is a great opportunity for you to add val-
ue to your relationships with schools in your area. Attached is some infor-
mation we can craft to send out a school in your area. We can modify them in 
any way but we just need to mention its sponsored by The Gilbert Brown 
Foundation.  

 

Jared is willing to do this on Monday September 10th  - Bud has booked and 
confirmed!  

Tuesday September 11th  - Jim at Evergreen has booked  

Wed September 12th  -   Laurie Baraboo Hills is working on her area  

Thursday September 13th—3 schools in Osseo – Elva, Strum & Mondovi   

Sessions run approximately 2 hours – he can manage 3 in a day without any 

issues.  

SEPTEMBER 

10th - 12th  
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Obituary for William Arnold Schroeder 

William Arnold ‘Bill’ Schroeder, 65, of Richland Center formerly of 
Madison, passed away peacefully at home on Monday, June 18, 2018 fol-
lowing a short journey with cancer. He was born on April 27, 1953 in 
Madison the son of Arnold and Helen (Christian) Schroeder. He gradu-
ated from Madison East High School in 1971 and MATC in 1973 with an 
Associates Degree in Architectural Drafting. On September 6, 1975, Bill 
was united in marriage with Colleen Weisensel at St. Jerome’s Catholic 
Church in Columbus. He began his career working with small engi-
neering firms until March of 1980, when he joined Larry Fowler with 
Woodland Consultants Inc., in Richland Center as a Chief Draftsman 
until his retirement. In 2003, Bill and Colleen relocated from Madison 
to Richland Center after purchasing Alana Springs Campground. Bill 
enjoyed playing, refereeing, and watching football, playing recreational 
softball for over 25 years with a great group of guys, and was a lifelong 

bowler starting in Junior Bowling in Madison and was still very active in league bowling. He was a member 
of St. Peter’s Catholic Church in Madison and St. Mary’s Catholic Church in Richland Center. Bill was a 
Charter Member of St. Peter’s Knights of Columbus 10893, member of Richland Center Knights of Colum-
bus, Father McKevitt Council 3492, serving as Grand Knight, and was a Charter Member of Richland Cen-
ter Knights of Columbus 4th Degree Assembly. He enjoyed deer and turkey hunting with a group of friends 
for many years at a farm in Iowa County.  

 

Bill is survived by his wife, Colleen of Richland Center; three children: Angela (Blake) Nelson of Sun Prai-
rie, Julie (Chris) Qualle of Madison, Steve (Ashley) Schroeder of Montello; five grandchildren; two broth-
ers: Gary (Carolyn) Schroeder of Wyocena, Tom (Sheila) Schroeder of Madison; many other relatives and 
friends.  

 

Bill was preceded in death by his parents Arnold and Helen. 

 

Funeral services will be held on Saturday, June 30, 2018 at 11:00 AM at the St. Mary of the Assumption Cath-
olic Church in Richland Center, with Monsignor Roger Scheckel officiating. A private family burial will be 
held in the St. Joseph’s Catholic Cemetery in East Bristol at a later date. A visitation will be held on Friday, 
June 29, 2018 at the Pratt Memorial Chapel, 120 North Park Street, Richland Center, from 4:00 PM until 
7:00 PM with a Knights of Columbus Rosary to be prayed at 3:45 PM. A visitation will also be held on Sat-
urday, June 30 at the St. Mary of the Assumption Catholic Church from 10:00 AM until the time of the mass 
at 11:00 AM. A Celebration of Bill’s Life will be held at a later date in Madison. In lieu of flowers, memorials 
are suggested to Greater Richland Area Cancer Elimination (GRACE), PO Box 213, Richland Center, WI 
53581 or St. Mary’s Catholic School, 155 West Fifth St. Richland Center, WI 53581. The Pratt Funeral and 
Cremation Service is assisting the family with their arrangements. Online condolences can be made at 
prattfuneralservice.com. 
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BOARD OF DIRECTORSBOARD OF DIRECTORS 

SCOTT KOLLOCK 

Vista Royalle Campground 

President 

(715) 498-8204 

LORI SEVERSON 

  

Executive Director 

(608) 525-2327 

MARK HAZELBAKER 

  

Lawyer 

(608) 663-9770 

JIM BUTTON 

Evergreen Campsites, LLC 

Director 

(920) 622-3498 

BERT DAVIS 

Badgerland Campground 

ARVC Representative 

(608) 873-5800 

JULIE MICHAELS 

Scenic Ridge Campground 

Director 

(608) 883-2920 

PAT REHWINKEL 

Merry Mac’s Campground 

Director 

(608) 493-2367 

ROBERT WEISS 

Wilderness Campgrounds 

Director 

(608) 297-2002 

BUD STYER 

Smokey Hollow Campground 

Director 

(608) 592-2128 

JOYCE STENKLYFT 

Stoney Creek RV Resort 

Director 

(715) 597-2102 

MIKE DRICKEN 
Lake Lenwood Beach and Campground 

Director 

(262) 334-1335 

JIM TRACY 
Al’s Fox Hill 

 Director 

(608) 356-5890 

ADAM MALSACK 
Lake Arrowhead 

Director 

920-229-1616 

ASHLEY WEISS 
Wilderness Campground 

Director 

(608)297-2002 

MARK STEFAN 

Grand Valley Campground 

Director 

(920-)394-3643 

LAURIE  ADAMS 
Baraboo Hills 

Director 
(608) 356-8505 

WACO 2018 

Advertising 

WEBSITE AD SIZES 

Banner Ad: 1200 x 120 

Side Ad: 200 x 200 

 

PLEASE NOTE! 

All Photoshop work should be actual size with a 

resolution of at least 300 and saved as a 

layered .tiff in CMYK.  It can also be saved as a 

PDF. 

 

WACO Member Login 
Username: member 

Password: 
born2camp 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Lori Severson, 

Executive Director 

PO Box 228 

N22676 US Hwy 53 

Ettrick, WI 54627 

WACO Phone (608) 525-2327 

Severson & Associates 

Phone (608) 525-2323 

Fax (608) 525-2328 

lori@seversonandassociates.com 
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FALL TOURS/WORKSHOP 

September 18 & 19, 2018 

 

Host Campground: 

Riverbend RV Resort  

Your Host:  Kris Swisher 

Address:   W6940 Rubidell Rd 

Watertown WI 53094 

Phone:  920-261-7505 

Email:  info@rbresort.com 

Website:  www.riverbendrvresort.com 

mailto:info@rbresort.com
http://www.riverbendrvresort.com
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Fall Tours/Workshop Itinerary 

Tuesday, September 18, 2018 
Host Campground:  River Bend RV Resort 

 

8:30 – 9:00 am Registration in Restaurant (Big Red Barn) 

 

9:15-10:45 am WACO Board of Directors – Advertising Committee 

   WACO updates & ideas – Gilbert Brown Foundation update  

 

10:45 --12:00 pm  Tour of Riverbend RV Resort 

 

12:00 – 1:00 pm   Lunch at River Bend Benderz Bar and Grill Sponsored by Coverra  

Insurance & Secura 

 

1:00 pm – 2:00 pm Preparing for the future - John Jaszewski 

 

2:15 – 4:00 Best ideas for activities and making money – cracker barrel with prizes!  

 

4:30 pm  Cocktails TBD 

 

5:30 pm  Dinner TBD 

 

After Dinner Social Hour 

 

Camp at River Bend RV Resort 

Call Kris @ 920-261-7505 

Free camping and discount cabins  
 

 

Local Motels       Fun Stuff 
Holiday Inn Express      Johnson Creek Mall 

101 Aviation Way, Watertown, WI 53094   Right off I-94 

920-262-1910 

 
Country Inn and Suites      The Octagon House Museum  
725 Paradise Ln, Johnson Creek, WI 53038    & First Kindergarten in WI 

920-699-2800       919 Charles St, Watertown, WI 53094 
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**  Next morning -  35 minute drive to Whistle Stop in Marshall, WI (from Watertown if you stay over) 
 

Fall Tours/Workshop Itinerary 

Wednesday, September 19th 

9:00 -11:15 am   Whistle Stop Campground 

     Hosts:  Bud Styer and Dana Voit 

     114 Whistle St 

     Marshall, WI 53559 

**30 minute drive to DeForest 

 

12:00 – 12:30 pm We will be having lunch at Madison KOA 

    Coverra Insurance Secura Insurance  

 

 

12:45 – 1:45 pm   Tour Madison KOA 

     Host:  Terry Bernatchy 

     4859 Cty Rd V 

**  20 minute drive to Lodi, WI 

 

2:15 – 3:15 pm   Smokey Hollow Campground 

     Hosts:  Bud & Dianne Styer  

     W9935 McGowan Rd 

     Lodi, WI 53555 

 

3:15 pm   Goodbye Everyone!  See you October 2nd & 3rd ! 
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Fall Tours/Workshop  

 

Please pre-register: 

Phone: 608-525-2327 

Fax:  608-525-2328 

 

Campground Name: _____________________________ 

 

# of people attending:  ________ 

 

You are welcome to bring family and employees. The fee is the same 

if you have 1 or 20 members from your campground. 

 

WACO Member Fee:    Non Member Fee: 
    $40 one workshop     $55 one workshop 

  $75 Sept/Oct workshops    $105 Sept/Oct workshops 

 

** Meals & Motel costs are not included 

 

September only  $_______ 

October only  $_______ 

Both Seminars  $_______ 

 

Send payment and registration form to: 

WACO 

PO Box 228 

Ettrick, WI 54627 
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Your Host:  Geri and Joe Walter 

Address:   14912 105th Ave 

   Chippewa Falls, WI 54729 

Phone:  715-723-6581 

Email:  office@oneilcreek.com 

Website:  www.oneilcreek.com  

FALL TOURS/WORKSHOP 

October 2 & 3, 2018 

 

Host Campground:   

O’Neil Creek Campground 
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Fall Tours/Workshop Itinerary 

Tuesday, October 2, 2018 

8:30 – 9:00 am O’Neil Creek Campground 

   Walter Family 

   Coffee & Donuts 

   Registration 

 

9:00-10:30 am Program 

 

10:30-12:00 pm O’Neil Creek Tour 

 

12:00    Lunch @  O’Neils  Sponsored by Coverra Insurance/Secura Insurance 

   Cracker Barrel – Best Themed weekends  

 

1:30 pm – 2:30 pm Tour Pine Harbor Campground 

   Host:  Brett Bullock 

   7181 185th St 

   Chippewa Falls 

 

3:00 pm  Leinenkugels Brewing Company Tour ($10/each for tasting/tour)  

   124 E Elm St 

   Chippewa Falls 

 

5:00 pm  Dinner: Horizons Lounge & Banquet Center  

   10764 Cty Q 

   Chippewa Falls 

 

After Dinner  Social Hour 

 

Camp at O’Neil Creek 

Call Geri @ 715-723-6581 

Free camping and discount cabins  

 

Local Motels        
Country Inn & Suites by Radisson   715-720-1414    $99/night + tax 
1021 W Park Ave 
Chippewa Falls 
 
AmericInn Hotel & Suites     715-723-5711   $90/night + tax 
11 W South Ave 
Chippewa Falls 
 
Holiday Inn Express      715-723-4654 Geri working on price   
12858 26

th
 Ave  

Chippewa Falls      

Draft—working on getting Green  

Acres in the program!  Super Exciting  

Watch for details!  
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Fall Tours/Workshop Itinerary 

Wednesday, October 3, 2018 

 

9:00 -11:15 am  Little Creek Campground 

     Host: Vickie Littlefair 

     627 Tioga Rd 

     Fairchild, WI 

 

** 40 minute drive to Stoney Creek 

 

12:00 – 12:30 pm We will be having lunch at Stoney Creek 

    Sponsored by Properties Plus – John Jaszewski 

 

12:45 – 1:45 pm  Tour Stoney Creek 

     Host:  Joyce Stenkyft 

     50483 Oak Grove Rd 

     Osseo, WI 

 

**  25 minute drive to Alma Center 

 

2:15 – 3:15 pm  Hixton/Alma Center KOA 

     Hosts: John Bierbach 

N9657 State Hwy 95 

Alma Center, WI 54611 

 

3:15 pm   Goodbye Everyone!  See you at Convention ! 

    Thank you for joining us and thank you to the hosts! 
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Fall Tours/Workshop  
 

Please pre-register: 

Phone: 608-525-2327 

Fax:  608-525-2328 

 

Campground Name: _____________________________ 

 

# of people attending:  ________ 

 

You are welcome to bring family and employees. The fee is the same 

if you have 1 or 20 members from your campground. 

 

WACO Member Fee:    Non Member Fee: 

    $40 one workshop     $55 one workshop 

      

** Meals & Motel costs are not included 

 

October only  $_______ 

 

Send payment and registration form to: 

WACO 

PO Box 228 

Ettrick, WI 54627 


